
 

   

 

Year 11 February half-term Revision Sessions 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are holding the below revision sessions during the February half-term holiday. As you know the exams are 

fast approaching, with GCSEs starting on 12th May, and we want to support your children with their revision so 

they can achieve their full potential.  We understand that some students will have other plans but we ask that 

you encourage them to attend as many sessions as possible. These revision classes are run by their class 

teachers who know their needs the best. 

 

February Half-Term 

Monday  

• Music – 9am - 3pm  

• French 

o 12pm – 1.30pm Foundation ONLY 

o 1.30pm – 3pm - Higher ONLY 

Thursday  

• English (Mrs Berry’s Group ONLY - 7+) – 9am – 12pm  

• Art – 9am - 3pm  

Friday  
• Art – 9am - 3pm  

• PA – 9am - 2pm 

 

 

We will also be offering some sessions for other subjects on selected Saturdays, Easter and the Spring Bank 

holidays – dates and times to be confirmed. 

 

Once again, thank you for your continued encouragement. It is vital that your child prioritises revision on the 

run-up to the exams both in school and at home given the demands of the current GCSEs. We look forward to 

celebrating their hard-earned results in the Summer. 

If you require any support, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Deputy Headteacher Achievement 


